
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As a non-profit, no-kill shelter, we receive no financial support from local, state, 
or federal governments to pay for any of the care for our animals.   Therefore, we 
require an owner surrender fee to help cover the costs of caring for your pet 
while it awaits a new forever home. 
 
Being a no-kill shelter, we never euthanize for space.  Every animal resides at our 
shelter for as long as it may take to find their forever home.  For some animals 
that can take years.  As a non-profit shelter, we must offset the costs of caring for 
your pet for as long as necessary. 
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